
July 31

Attention Califon Borough Residents

South Branch Raritan River Restoration Project
Information Session

7:00-9:00pm Open House/Q&A
Presentation at 7:15pm

Lower Valley Presbyterian Church
445 County Road 513, Califon

To RSVP for the information session, please contact:  
Robert Lucas, RHA Restoration Coordinator, at

rlucas@raritanheadwaters.org, or (908) 234-1852, ext. 317. 
A reservation to attend is not required but aids in planning. 

We appreciate your consideration.

Your local non-profit, Raritan Headwaters Association (RHA) is working with a
group of partners to restore a section of the South Branch of the Raritan River
that flows through Califon Borough. Goals for the proposed project are to
restore habitat for fish and other wildlife, improve water quality, and to
address local flooding. You are invited to meet project partners on July 31st
who will present an overview of the initial investigations, the potential
restoration design alternatives, and expected next steps. Partner
representatives will be present to answer questions from residents. 

mailto:rlucas@raritanheadwaters.org
https://www.raritanheadwaters.org/municipal-tools

